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Dear Sir / Madam

Having lived in Hinckley since 2003 the impact to the local area during the last 20 years have been profound,
the roads are at loggerheads during peak traffic periods, the road conditions are disgraceful and obtaining local
amenities are proving challenging, with the already approved new housing projects this development will just
add more misery to the local area and how residents live their life’s . If this proposed facility is granted then
Hinckley and the surrounding area will be altered and not for the good of the local people.

Having been involved in this campaign it’s very clear that this is not the correct location for this development, I
totally agree that activities to increase rail freight is a positive direction for the UK but more work needs to be
done when choosing the right location. Hinckley certainly isn’t that area and the previous reports highlight this
fact.

It’s important that the right decisions are made not just for this generation but for all future generations. Long
term planning is so essential, more so than ever, I hope the refusal is upheld and Tritax can work with the
government to find the perfect location.

Yours sincerely

Stuart




